

Hello, Sunflower Parents,

Happy Fall! We are delighted to see your children adjusting well to our preschool setting. This month will bring some more new experiences that we hope your child will enjoy.

Our themes for October are the season of fall, leaves, pumpkins and Halloween. We will be learning about the triangle shape, color orange and we will introduce the Letters C and D. We also will be introducing the No Go Tell during circle time, information will be sent in the family envelope.

Our Parent- Teacher conferences will be held this month. A sign up sheet was posted by our clipboard.

Blessings, Mrs. McDowell and Mrs. Mahler

Important Dates

~10/03 Picture Make-Up Day ~ 10/04- Half Day/Fall Family Picnic ~10/09- Visit Nazareth House ~10/11- No School ~10/14- No School ~10/15 -10/18-Parent-Teacher conferences ~10/25- Halloween Carnival ~10/31- Halloween <u>Partv</u>



Reminders

 Friday October 25th will be our Nazareth School's Halloween Carnival. We will have a small Halloween party on Thursday October 31st. Look for information coming out this month.